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Comments: | live near the Telephone Gap area and have followed this proposed logging project for a long time.

It's time to pull the plug on this project. It has been improved, but there are still 11,000 acres proposed for
logging, including 800 acres of old growth and mature trees.

These trees are our anchors. They sequester carbon to slow climate change, hold the soil and reduce flooding,
and provide protection for wildlife.

I am shocked that this project does not take into account the impact this forest has on mitigating climate change.

This area does not need to be logged. As a public forest, it can be a shining example of a forever wild land,
similar to the Adirondack Park in New York.

Please do the right thing and abandon this project.



